
SchoolCash Online donation process (Preferred method) 
 

1. Login to SchoolCash Online (https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/). 
 

2. Click on Make A Donation. 

 
 

3. Select or enter a donation amount. Select “David Lloyd George Elementary PAC” for Fund Destination.  

 
 

4. Enter “DLG PAC Staff Appreciation Lunch” under Message to School Board. 

 
 

5. Click Add To Cart, then click Continue. Enter your credit card information.  
 

6. A charitable tax receipt will be issued after the order is complete. 

 

e-Transfer donation process 
 

1. e-Transfer to pac.dlg@gmail.com 

• Question: DLG street 

• Answer: cartier8370 
 

2. Enter “DLG PAC Staff Appreciation Lunch” in memo. Note DLG PAC is unable to issue tax receipts for 
cash/e-transfer donations. 

 

Please email pac.dlg@gmail.com if you have any questions. 
Thank you for your support and generosity! 
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